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Pursuant to the UGC Letter DO No. F-14-8/2020(CPP-II) dated 6th May 2021, written to all 

Higher Education Institutions and the subsequent discussion in the Examination Committee 

meeting regarding the pending examinations of Dhanamanjuri University, Manipur, due to 

the grave situation of the Covid-19 pandemic in the State of Manipur, it is hereby notified to 

all concerned that the examinations of Dhanamanjuri University, Manipur, will be kept in 

abeyance for the time being and a decision in this regard will be taken under UGC guidelines 

when the pandemic situation improves. 

 
 
 
 

(Dr. A. Nabachandra Singh) 

Controller of Examinations 

 

 

 


